

Sons of the American Revolution

Phio Society

Organized April 22, 1889

Fort Laurens Memorial Ceremony Committee Report Summer Report 2020

July 25, 2020

The Fort Laurens Memorial Ceremony for 2020 (along with all other OHSSAR activities scheduled for the summer meeting) was cancelled due to concerns associated with the COVID-19 pandemic.

Currently, the Ohio History Connection's Fort Laurens Highway Marker will be erected at the site and an appropriate dedication ceremony will be planned at a future date.

Planning for the 2021 Fort Laurens Memorial Ceremony will begin when appropriate.

Colonel (Ret) Donald C. McGraw, Jr.

Ohio Society SAR

Chairman, Fort Laurens Memorial Ceremony Committee